
To Dr. W. G. Ricker, St. 

So sorry impossible. There is no chance of rey getting 

away this year. I regret it extremely as my relations 

with the profession were in the old days very intimate. 

We have seen a great many of the Hopkins men here within 

the p3st year - they have all done well. 

•:ith greetings to you all .. 


	osl_cushing-fonds_P417-3-2-127-097

